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Comments: More livestock grazing is needed - timber and down timber is taking away from available

grass...multiple use, do more logging.

 

I have 3 homesteads of 300 acre each and run 300 cow/calf pairs. 1986-7 a typical homestead had 100 cows

and it was marginally economic...it take 2-3 times more cows to sustain an operation and allow for generational

transfers.

 

Wildlife is sustained in the winter months on private lands such as mine. CPW and hunters need open ranch

lands.

 

The public I personally have encountered in the Forest are very positive and complimentary to grazing. The few

opposed only seem to want wilderness which does not serve the majority of the public.

 

Please do the right thing and continue to respect my property right to be on National Forest. GMUG is nationally

acclaimed for world class grazing that has developed by smart ranchers and Forest Service personal for many

years...more than 22 years and before 1995 when I became a part of a good process.

 

Please let us continue to work and work with Us. The Forest is monitored by many of us in conjunction with

RangeCons and all indications are more AUMs could be utilized.

 

Thank you for asking, now please listen to the ones that could be affected Most by any negative or agenda driven

positions

 

 


